
HELP US KEEP THIS A SAFE PLACE:

. Write your child’s name on everything. 

. Leave all toys at home.

. Have your parent tag ready. You must show it to enter the   
 hallways and to pick up your child.

. Children cannot be released to anyone under 16.

. If we need you during a service, we will flash your family   
 number on the small LED screen located under the large   
 screens in the auditorium and cry area.

. If your child is sick, please stay home with him/her. No fever,   
 vomitting, rash, or diarrhea, in the past 24 hours.

. If we have to evacuate the building, do not come to
 Children’s Ministry. Go to our meeting place outside.

. It is our policy to not change cloth diapers for sanitary   

 reasons. If you prefer cloth diapers, please see a Director.

BIRTH — 5TH GRADE

MINISTRY



For additional information about Children’s Ministry, PeeWee School
or how to join our team, contact:

LISA CARDEN | CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR
lcarden@clearcreek.org | 281.338.5433

INCIDENTS INVOLVING HARMING OTHERS:
Harming others includes but is not limited to: biting, pinching,
kicking, hitting, and pushing.

If a child exhibits a behavior with intent to harm someone else, the 
child will be removed from the room immediately. Parents will be 
notified by a director and asked to sign the incident report. Each 
o�ense of this nature is numbered.

Here are the consequences of this behavior:
 
 
 After three o�enses within a 6-month time frame, the parents  
 will be asked to stay with the child during the services in
 Children’s Ministry.

 Parents must stay with the child for one month — every time  
 the child attends Children’s Ministry.

 After one month, the child may stay alone. If any o�enses occur,  
 the count begins over. In other words, another 6-month time  
 frame begins. This consequence may be repeated as often as  
 necessary.
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